
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 28th February Weekly Round-up 

Welcome back! We hope that everyone had a great half-term break. 

 

Year 5 Stay and Craft  

Thank you for joining us for the Y5 Stay and Craft session. It was lovely to see so many families 

coming together to work alongside their children. Some wonderful pieces of artwork were created. 

Well done!  

 

‘Book Look Drop-in’  

Thank you, too, for coming into school on Wednesday to look at your child’s work. This was a very 

well attended event. There was a wonderful ‘buzz’ throughout school and it was a joy listening to 

children talk about their learning. We will plan opportunities for this to happen more regularly. A 

Google Form will be sent out to gauge what times/days would suit families.  

 

World Book Day  

On Thursday 6th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. The theme for the day is ‘Come 

Comfortable’.  Children are welcome to come to school in anything they feel comfortable in (PJs, 

fluffy onesies or joggers!), ready to spend the day immersed in a range of reading based activities.   

 

Parent Consultations  

Face-to-face Parent Consultations are taking place on Thursday 6th March. Appointments are 

available via School Cloud.  

 

A fond farewell!  

At the end of this term we bid a fond farewell to Miss Parkin. Her infectious laugh and wonderful 

sense of humour have brightened our days, and she will be greatly missed. While we are sad to see 

her go, we wish her the very best of luck in her new adventure in working alongside her family in 

their own business. She leaves with our deepest gratitude and warmest wishes for the future.  

 

 



Reminders  

Please can we ask that adults refrain from vaping on school grounds.  

 

If you need to contact a member of staff, please phone the school office or email 

office@monkwoodpirmary.org Messages will then be passed onto the relevant person. Thank you 

for your support with this.   

With my very best wishes,  

Mrs K Edmondson  

Associate Headteacher  

mailto:office@monkwoodpirmary.org

